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Date .May23,2Q16,

An Ordinance entitled, "AN ORDINANCE vacating the alley right-of-way adjacent and north of
The Iowa Taproom at 215 E. 3rd Street",

which was considered and voted upon under Roll Call No. 16-,

again presented.

of May 23, 2016;

Moved by that the rule requiring that an

ordinance must be considered and voted on for passage at two Council meetings

prior to the meeting at which it is to be finally passed be suspended, that the
ordinance be placed upon its final passage and that the ordinance do now pass.

ORDINANCE NO.

NOTE: Waiver of this rule is requested by Andy Massoth, Co-Owner of The Iowa Taproom.
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CERTIFICATE

I, DIANE RAUH, City Clerk of said City hereby
certify that at a meeting of the City Council of said
City of Des Moines, held on the above date, among
other proceedings the above was adopted.

IN WITNESS WHEREOF, I have hereunto set my
hand and affixed my seal the day and year first
above written.

City Clerk



Rauh, Diane I. t&^
From: Moffatt, Ryan L

Sent: Monday, May 09, 2016 9:14 AM
To: Fisher Jr., Thomas G.; Rauh, Diane I.

Subject: Fwd: Iowa Taproom Patio

Please see request below from applicant to waive the final two readings for ROW associated with a sidewalk

cafe lease for the Iowa Taproom at 215 E 3rd Street.

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Andrew Massoth" <andmassoth(%aol.com>

Date: May 6, 2016 at 4:59:18 PM CDT
To: RLMoffatt(%dmgov.org

Subject: Iowa Taproom Patio

Mr. Moffatt,

This is Andy Massoth, co-owner of the Iowa Taproom, and this email concerns our alley vacation for
which you have been so helpful. I respectfully request that the City Council waive the 2nd and 3rd
readings of the vacation ordinance for the Iowa Taproom Sidewalk Cafe Lease, and give the ordinance
final passage on the May 23rd assembly. Please do not hesitate to contact me with any thoughts or
questions.

Sheerest Regards,

Andy Massoth


